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Parua Bay School
Navigating Learning Together

WPSSA Winter Sports Tournament

Thursday 1st May 2025
Dear Parent/ Guardian
On Wednesday 14th May, the WPSSA are holding their annual Winter Sports Tournament at Kensington Park for
children in Years 7 & 8. This is a participation event and we encourage all children to give it a go! Sport is an

important aspect of our curriculum and these events are always fun and well organised.

We will be travelling by bus to this event.

Date: Wednesday, 14th May
School departure time: 9:00am

Event begins at: 10.00am

Arrival time back at school: 2:30pm

Venue: Kensington Park

We are asking for a $5 contribution towards the cost of the bus - this will be charged to your myKindo account.

For this event children will need to bring the following:
e Shorts (black)
School T shirt (if your child has his/her own)
Waterproof jacket
Sweatshirt
A large lunch and bottle of water (no fizzy drink please)
Hockey players need to bring their own mouthguard, shin pads, shoes and stick (the school has spare
sticks to loan)

We require the help of parents and caregivers to assist with team management at Kensington Park. Without
your help we simply cannot take part in these activities. If you are able to help, please indicate on the slip
below.

Kind regards
Tineke Maunder, Jeremy Hamilton, Leon Candy,

Please complete and return the slip below to your class teacher by Friday 9th May

| give permission for my child to attend the Winter Sports Tournament on
Wednesday 14th May at Kensington Park: Yes / No (circle one)

| am able to provide assistance at this event by managing a team for the day Yes / No / Maybe (circle one)
| can provide transport for students and my vehicle has a current WOF and Rego Yes / No / Maybe

Please list any health concerns we need to be aware of for your child:

Signed: Mobile number :




